
SD43 Revised Curriculum Symposium 
 
 

 

How can the revised curriculum help lead toward 
lifelong learning? 
 

Inspired by our ongoing educational 
discourse, our appreciation and respect for 
all members of the learning community, 
and our value in listening to diverse ideas 
within the district, we welcome you to join 
us in an open dialogue on the curricular 
changes occurring in our province. 

 

 
SD43 Revised Curriculum Symposium 

Thursday, January 26, 2017 
7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

Winslow Centre (Gallery Room) 
1100 Winslow Avenue, Coquitlam 

 
Snacks and refreshments will be available. 

 
Please RSVP to Myra Crosley mcrosley@sd43.bc.ca) 
with your name, school, partner group, and email. 

 
 

 

Learn more at: www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/RedesignedCurriculumImplementation.aspx 
 

Let’s 

Talk 

 

 

Community Partners  

 Aboriginal Education 

 CPVPA 

 CTA 

 CUPE 

 DLT 

 DPAC 

 Learning Services 

 Others 

 Parents 

 Student Leadership 

 Teachers from all 
levels 

 Trustees 

 TTOCs 

mailto:mcrosley@sd43.bc.ca

